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On August 14th, 2021, a Hollis Patrol Officer made a motor vehicle stop for a speeding
violation. The driver produced identification, and upon running the information on that
license, learned that the driver had a warrant for her arrest by the Salem Police
Department. She was taken into custody, processed, and released with an arraignment
date for Salem. Hollis Police continued an investigation, which resulted in a warrant being
issued for various drug offenses, as the driver had prescription drugs in her possession that
she was unable to prove were legally prescribed to her.

On March 5. 2022, the Hollis Police Department was contacted by the Salem, NH Police
Department in regards to this incident. It was determined through an unrelated investigation
of theirs that the woman mentioned above had provided false identification when she was
arrested in August. She was ultimately identified as Lisa Dasilva, 54, of Braintree Mass. As
a result of this information, an arrest warrant was drafted, and Dasilva was arrested on
March 7, 2022. She was processed and released on cash bail with an arraignment date to
be determined at the Hillsborough County Superior Court, Southern District.

Dasilva is charged with ldentify Fraud (Felony), 3 counts of Possession of a Controlled
Drug (Felonies), 3 counts of Transportation of a Controlled Drug (Misdemeanors),
Disobeying an Officer (Misdemeanor), and Dealing/Possessing Prescription Drugs
(Misdemeanor). The arrest warrant that had originally been issued under the falsely
provided name has been been vacated.

The Hollis Police Department would like to thank the Salem and Londonderry Police
Departments for their assistance in this matter.



